
 

 

 

 

Circular No. 405 

Date: 18th September 2023 

 
All ASC Member Federations / Associations 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings from Asian Shooting Confederation (ASC) Headquarters, Kuwait. 

 

On behalf of all ASC member federations and Executive Committee members, the 

President of ASC H.E. Sheikh Salman AlSabah conveys his sincere gratitude and 

heartfelt appreciation to the President of Olympic Council of Asia, OCA Team, Presidents 

of Hangzhou Asian Games Organizing Committee (HAGOC) H.E. Gao Zhidan & H.E. 

Wang Hao, Chinese Olympic Committee, Chinese Shooting Association, government, 

and people of China for their support, dedicated efforts, and hard work in organizing the 

19th Asian Games 2023 in Hangzhou, China. 

 

We are pleased to inform all ASC member federations that the HAGOC has accepted our 

request to open Shotgun ranges for un-official training on 22nd September 2023. This will 

give a good opportunity to Shotgun athletes to train un-officially and get familiarize with 

the ranges before pre-event training. 

 

We are grateful to the Presidents of HAGOC for their acceptance to our request. 

 

Wishing you the very best of success in upcoming Asian Games. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 

 

 


